
 

NOTICE TO THE CHAIR OF THE CORPORATE PERFORMANCE PANEL  OF 

KEY DECISIONS TO BE MADE BY THE CABINET NOT PREVIOUSLY INCLUDED 

ON THE PUBLISHED FORWARD PLAN 

 
Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) 
(England) Regulations 2012, local authorities are required to publish a Forward Plan of Key 
Decisions to be made by the Executive at least 28 clear days before the date of the meeting.  
In the event that the publication of the intention to make a key decision at least 28 days before 
the meeting is impractical, the local authority must inform the Chair of the Corporate 
Performance Panel.  The notice given to the Chair of the Corporate Performance Panel must 
be published.  The following notice has been given:   
 
We wish to include a report on the agenda of the next meeting of the Cabinet on 15 June 
2021, this is entitled “Parkway”. It will be an open report and the decision sought is a Key 
Decision. Normally, 28 days public notice of such an item would be given. This has not been 
possible in this case as for the following reason: 
 
“Following the Annual Council meeting officers were requested by the new Cabinet to bring 
forward a report on Parkway to the 15 June Cabinet meeting.  This did not permit the full 28 
days notice on the forward decisions list. 
 
Opportunity will be given at the Cabinet meeting for Councillors to ask questions of the 
Cabinet” 
 
 
The Regulations provide for you to be informed (as Chair of CPP) in cases where the 28 days 
notice can’t be given.” 
 
 

        
 
 
Name   Lorraine Gore, Chief Executive 
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